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Date: 26.12.2023 

NOTICE 

In view of the severe effects of the cyclone Michaung on 4th and 5th 

December, 2023 in Chennai and to give a fair chance to the candidates 

allotted the test centre at Chennai; it has been decided to re-schedule the 

examination for the Centre Chennai. The re-scheduling of examination is 

only for the remaining Chennai Centre candidates (who could not 

attend the examination on 4th and 5th December, 2023). 

The respective candidates have been sent email and text messages and 

they may download the Rescheduled Online Examination Call letter from 

the website of the Corporation. 
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